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Results of the 

Referendum on 
the Special 

Resolution to 
amend the 

Bylaws  

  
      The Special Resolution to change the bylaws of the University Clinical 
Faculty Association (the “Society”) for the purpose of amending the bylaws of 
the Society to permit the remuneration of directors of the Society for matters 
such as the attendance at board meetings was held between 27th September 2019 
and 25th October 2019. 121 members (31%) of the Section of Clinical Faculty 
(SCF) voted in the referendum and 117 (96%) voted in favor of the resolution 
which therefore passed. The new bylaws will be registered with the BC 
Registrar of companies. Thank you to all the members who voted in the 
referendum.  
 
 

DoBC/UBC 
Clinical Faculty 
Working Group 

       The Doctors of BC sent letters of recommendation from the DoBC / UBC 
Clinical Faculty Working Group to the Dean in June. One on non-monetary 
issues was sent jointly from the UBC and DoBC representatives, and a second 
letter recommending increase in payment was sent from the DoBC 
representatives. We are still awaiting a response from the Dean to these letters. 
 
 
 

  David Wensley 
President, Section of Clinical Faculty, Doctors of BC 

   
 


